

SPRINGFIELD HIGH SCHOOL 50+ ALUMNI

ENVELOPE STUFFING MEETING

To: All SHS Class Representatives,

Subject: SHS Fifty Plus Mail/Stuffing Meeting, Thursday, May 29, 2025.

Our annual mail/stuffing meeting will be held at Springfield Assembly of God Church, at 1551 Canton Road, Akron, OH on Thursday, May 29, 2025, at 11:00 am to 1:00pm.

Parking is located at the back of the church and the meeting will be held downstairs in one of the fellowship halls. Enter from the back side of the church.

We need to collate the invitations letters, registration forms and stuff the envelopes for mailing. These invitations are to our 38th Annual Fifty Plus Reunion dinner on September 6, 2025. The work session will end around 1:00 pm.

We would like to have two representatives from each graduating class, if possible.

If you have any questions or need further directions, please call Tom Claflin on (330) 606-8105.

We're looking forward to seeing all of you. Refreshments will be available.

Please reply to this email letting us know if you will be able to attend.

THOMAS R. CLAFLIN, President 50 Plus Springfield Reunion Assoc., Inc